
 

 

LONGDEAN  SCHOOL  
• We're a Good Academy (OFSTED 2019). 

• Students who are well prepared for the future.  

• Leaders design ambitious pathways for students to study.  
• A very exciting time to become a Longdean student! 

Find out more at our open evening on  

Monday 7 October 2024 

The Headteacher will speak at 6:10pm, 6:50pm and 

7:30pm. 
 

You are also welcome to come and experience the warmth of our 

school community during a regular school day at one of our Open 

Mornings: 

Wednesday 9 October 2024 

Thursday 10 October 2024  

Friday 11 October 2024 

For more information and to book your place, visit our school web-

site: www.longdeanschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Longdean School, Rumballs Rd., Hemel Hempstead, Herts., HP3 8JB 

Headteacher: Mr. G.P. Cunningham 

Tel. 01442 217277 Fax. 01442 233098  

e-mail: admin@longdean.herts.sch.uk 

For information about the school and an on-line prospectus, please visit: www.longdeanschool.co.uk  

OUR VISION 

Rejoice in thy youth. 
 

We see childhood as a time for opportunity. At Longdean we 
want to support and challenge all students to achieve their best 

in order to leave with control and choice over their  

future.   

 
  


